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Carey Certo

From: Ly Tieu <ly2tieu@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 12:58 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Proposed gas station 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
We are current residents living near the proposed gas station development. We feel this is a horrible idea for the land 
and safety concern to the children who live in the area and go to school at Prune Hill Elementary. Kids ride their bike and 
walk to school everyday and there are tons of sporting practices that go on while school is not in session. 
Please consider the safety of our children and do not build a gas station in this area. 
Thank you, 
Ly Pyka 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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